
  

SCIENCE WEEK  

AT 
TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL 

 
 

We had a wonderful science week! 
 

On Monday we had a special assembly to launch science week. 
We did lots of lovely science learning about birds in our classrooms. 

  
 

On Tuesday Reception did their Big Schools’ Birdwatch.   It was great to use the 
binoculars and bird books that were bought by the PTA.   
The science ambassadors from the Junior School and Mr Fox came to help us with 
our science learning.  Each class were very lucky to have two science experts from 
the Junior School to help them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On Wednesday is was Year 1’s turn for the Big School’s Birdwatch.   When they 
had finished they had some hot chocolate to help them warm up! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
On Thursday Year 2 made some bird feeders and took them into the woods. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

On Friday it was Year 2’s turn to do their Big Birdwatch.   

It was a very exciting day because some birds of prey came to visit the whole 
school.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Birds of Prey Visit 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


